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Congratulations, 2025 
Scenic Heights’ Math Team 

Over 500 students participated in Math competition! 

 

5th Grade Team A- 5th overall in team competition 

Geovanny Sanchez – 4th place in all of 4th 

Grayson Petit- 8th place in all of 5th 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Don’t Forget 

 to order yearbooks  
online!  

 
Pre-Order only 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
April 22- Little Caesars Spirit Day 
    Earth Day  
April 26- Battle of the Books @ WHS  
April 28- May 2  

Teacher Appreciation Week 
 

 
 

 
Students need to be at school  

every day, on time!  
May 1- FAST ELA Testing- 5th grade,  

K-2 ELA testing 
May 2- FAST ELA Testing- 4th grade 
May 5- K-2 Math Testing 
May 7- FAST ELA Testing- 3rd grade 
May 8- FAST MATH Testing- 5th grade 
May 9- FAST MATH Testing- 4th grade 
May 13- FAST Science Testing- 5th grade 
May 14- FAST MATH Testing- 3rd grade 
May 20- H.S. Graduation Walk-through 
Graduating H.S. students will walk the halls 
of S.H.E. one last time in their graduation 
gowns while our students cheer them on. 
May 22- 5th Grade Day  
May 23- Last Day for students-  
Half-Day- Students are released at 10:30 
Please make arrangements for early 
dismissal. 
Report Cards will post after dismissal.  

 
 
 
 
 

Coach’s Corner 
Safely basking in the sun for 30 minutes or so can do 
wonders for your health and overall mood. The warm 
spring weather and the sun’s rays provide you with a 
nice dose of vitamin D, which is a vital nutrient 
needed to maintain healthy and strong bones. 
Vitamin D has also been shown to help ease 
symptoms of stress and depression. It doesn’t take 
long to get your Vitamin D shot from the sun. Even 
just 10 minutes can do your health some good and 
help you stay healthy this spring. 
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  Visit our school page to stay up to date. 

 
 

  

  

 

 
  

 

 

Need up to date info?  
 

Check out our school’s website! 
 

shes-ecsd-fl.schoolloop.com 
 

 

 
  

 
  

    

  
 

 
Little Caesars  

will host Spirit Day for  
Scenic Heights on 

April 22nd. 
 

A portion of sales will be donated to our school. 
Sounds like a great day to have pizza for lunch or 

skip cooking and get pizza for dinner. 
Thank you for supporting our local business partners 

who give back to students. 
 

Guidance Corner 
Student	Council	Requests	Donations 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Kindergarten performed their Barnyard Musical this past 
week! They did a great job! Congratulations to all of the 
students and music teachers for a job well done!! 

 

              
Congratulations S.H.E. students who have art in the 

2025 Bright Images Art Exhibition 
at the J.E. Hall Center through 5/2/25 

 

 


